
Hello, 
  
Sending an email with concerns over the proposed hub on Fanshawe Park Road. We 
are a young family who own a home on Foxwood Ave and are very stressed and 
concerned with the idea of this. 
  
We often shop at Mastermind Toy Store and will not able feeling safe shopping there 
going forward. Furthermore, our daughter attends piano lessons at Long and Mc Quaid 
we will be forced to find a new piano teacher as well. 
  
Our hearts go out to the business owners new and old that will have their property 
values decrease along with losing sales if the city moves ahead with this plan. 
  
Please reconsider! 
  
Thanks  
Alonso Merino 
 


